
SUMMARY OF SUBMISSIONS 
Orton Road, Oldbury 928 (L233) 173001 - Proposed Telecommunications Tower – PA20/585 

Submitter No Submitter Comments Officer Comment Officer  

Recommendation 

E20/11925 

1 We have no objections to the proposal Noted No further Action 

2 We purchased this property just over a year ago for its clear open aspect 
and now we find Telstra wants to put up a massive concrete phone tower 
right next to our front entrance. 
As there are phone towers already in place to the north and south, within 
line of sight of our house I don’t see a need for any more towers to be 
constructed. 

Noted, Officers are not in 
support of the proposal 
due to the visual impact 
on the streetscape or 
property to the west.  

The applicant has 
submitted information 
demonstrating that the 
proposal cannot be co-
located.  

No further action 

10.1.4 - attachment 2
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